Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 623 Breege Ryan

From:

Sent: 29 August 2015 23:19

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Dumping in Dublin Bay

| object to the proposal to dump millions of tons of contaminated material into Dublin Bay . The consequences for
Marine life is a complete wipe out . Bull Island Bird Sanctuary will be adversely affected. | ask you to listen to the

objections made and to adopt a safer solution for wildlife in this unique habitat.

Breege Ryan
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